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This is the first year without Dr. Frank Jabini, who after six years teaching in the missions 

department at Emmaus, returned to his home in Suriname. We are very grateful for the 

missionary enthusiasm and experience he brought to our students, and are praying for the 

Lord to send a replacement.

During the Christmas break, a number of students 

attended the Vision Conference in Atlanta, an 

organization that brings together Christian students 

and non-Christian international students and for 

them to learn about Christianity in a safe 

environment. A number of our students attended, 

and had part in sharing their faith with many 

young people of other faiths.

www.emmaus.edu/ics

Five ICS students are busy getting ready for their overseas internship this summer: they are 

going to Spain, Peru, South Korea, and Myanmar. While there, they will be mentored by a 

veteran, learn language and culture, get involved in ministry, and get a taste of what 

missions is all about. My prayer is that the Lord will call each of these young people to 

become a missionary. Would you join me and pray for them?
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